
 

Robin Hood Primary School  

Year 4 Newsletter – Friday 3rd May 2024 

 
What a week! On Monday, 4KF had D:Side in delivering a talk on social networking and safe 
profiling and 4DB departed for Lineham Farm. All of Year 4 were amazing: wearing their 
biking bruises (or badges!) with pride, helping each other at mealtimes and all overcoming so 
many challenges with courage, resilience and endless positivity!  

 

Art and DT  

Next week we have our Art afternoon (Thursday 9th May) and DT afternoon (Friday 10th 

May) and need some of your recycling to resource it! In Art we are weaving and DT we are 
creating volcanic Paper-Mache models, to teach the year 2s… We will need lots of newspaper 
and some thicker cardboard (cereal boxes are a bit too flimsy) to act as the base for our 

volcano model. On Friday 10th May you may want to send in an old shirt for this.  
 

Maths: The Multiplication Table Check (MTC) is approaching so we have been doubling up 
on TTR practise in class and will continue this over the next few weeks. Lots of children are 
confident with their tables, but as much practise with the online platform is advised in 
preparation for the test.  
 

English: In between our non-chronological report writing about a newly discovered species, 
we had to write a recount for Lineham Farm! We have also begun our new non-fiction reading 
book, Explorers.  
 

PE: Our PE days remain on a Tuesday (indoor) and Thursday (outdoor). Children can come 
to school on these days in their usual PE kit: plain white t-shirt, dark shorts/bottoms, dark 
hoodie and suitable trainers.  
 

Year 4 Times Table Test  
This is just a reminder to parents that the year 4 times table test will take place between 
Monday 3rd June and Friday 14th June 2024. Please ensure pupils practice on TTRockstars 
for at least 15 minutes per week. 
 
Thank you all you continued support,  
Miss Baker and Mr Feltham 
 


